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The Australian and South Australian Governments have 

committed $124.5 million (80:20) to the Port Wakefield 

Overpass and Highway Duplication Project.  

What’s happening  

New lighting has recently been installed under the Port Wakefield 

Overpass. Following completion of major works, some minor finishing 

works are now required.  

How this affects you 

The Port Wakefield Highway, Augusta Highway, and Copper 

Coast Highway will remain open at all times.  

To do this work safely, we will have speed and lane restrictions in 

place throughout work areas including on the Port Wakefield/Augusta 

Highway.  

Please plan your trips, be cautious around workers, and follow the 

speed limits and signage. 

Outside of work hours, speed and lane restrictions will be removed. 

Thank you for your understanding while these important works are 

undertaken. 

When 

Ongoing until mid-
December 2024 

Hours of work 

Monday to Friday between 
7am and 7pm 

Where 

The Port Wakefield 
Overpass, Port Wakefield  

More information 

Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/ 
augustahighway   

Email DIT.Engagement@ 
sa.gov.au  

Call 1300 794 880  

  

 

Improved road safety 
for all road users 

 

Improved freight 
productivity 

 

Improved efficiency 
and network reliability 

We are reducing traffic congestion and 
improving road safety on the Augusta 
Highway.  
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